

Celia and Word Wilson establish the Celia and Word Wilson Family Endowment Fund

Midland Health and Midland Memorial Foundation are grateful to Celia and Word Wilson for their generous donation to establish the Celia and Word B. Wilson Family Endowment Fund. The Wilsons have been steadfast supporters of Midland Memorial Foundation since 1997, making an extraordinary impact on the Midland community with their unwavering support for healthcare and other philanthropic efforts.

Celia and Word were married in 1979 and have four children and six grandchildren. They believe the people of Midland have an entrepreneurial spirit and close sense of community, making Midland so unique. It is why they chose to raise their family here. Celia currently serves on the Midland Memorial Foundation's Board of Governors and Word serves on the Midland College Foundation Board and the Community National Bank Board. The Wilsons philanthropic commitment to improve healthcare in Midland began in the 1990s, and it is without surprise, the Celia and Word Wilson Family was selected the 2019 Philanthropic Family of the Year on National Philanthropy Day, a well-deserved honor!

In 2017, Celia and her father, Cecil Rhodes, established the Midland Memorial Foundation R. Joan Rhodes Endowment Fund in memory of her mother. Knowing the importance of having an advanced NICU in Midland, the Wilsons served as Chairs and kicked off the Level III NICU Campaign. Together with their family, Toffee and Jake McAlister and Chelsea and Blaine Sheppard, they helped raise over \$10 million!



Celia and Word Wilson pictured, with their grandhildren: Rhodes, Vie, Word B and English.

The Celia and Word Wilson Family Endowment Fund will allow Midland Memorial Foundation to provide support for healthcare needs in Midland for generations to come. We are grateful for the dedication of donors like the Wilson's who have contributed so much, making Midland a better place for all!



Midland Memorial Foundation was honored with a gift of \$500,000 from Gladys Hickman to establish the Crandall Family Endowment Fund, in memory of her brother, Walter Crandall.

"Walter was born in Oklahoma City in 1933 and grew up in the Vencil Oil Camp south of OKC. He graduated from Texas A&M in 1955 and became a second-generation petroleum engineer. As a member of the A&M Corp of Cadets he had to fulfill his college ROTC obligation of two years of active duty in the U.S. Army before he could begin his engineering career. He was sent to the Aberdeen Proving Ground in Maryland and later to Fort Sill, OK where he was honorably discharged as a First Lieutenant in the Ordinance Corps. During his petroleum engineering career Walt lived and worked in most of the major U.S. oil basins from Wyoming to the North Slope of Alaska with Louisiana, Colorado, Mississippi and Texas in between. His last assignment took him to Hobbs, New Mexico. Walt retired with ARCO in 1993. He never married or had children, so he moved to Midland to be closer to his sister, Gladys Hickman and her family. He enjoyed everything Midland had to offer especially RockHounds Baseball and the ability to attend every family event. He never forgot a birthday or skipped a family holiday celebration. In 2020 Walt was diagnosed with Stage 4 lung cancer. He was treated at MMH and Allison Cancer Center and survived another 2 years. Sadly, he passed away on April 14, 2022. We, his family, are grateful for the care Walt received locally that allowed him to spend his final years with family in Midland. We created this endowment in his honor to support MMH and allow other families the opportunity to receive treatment without the need to travel."- Gladys Hickman and family



Walter Landsittel Crandall

Midland Memorial Foundation and Midland Memorial Hospital join in thanking the Hickman family for their generosity and thoughtfulness in establishing the Crandall Family Endowment Fund. Their gift will significantly impact Midland Memorial Hospital's ability to progress in the ever-evolving healthcare industry by ensuring state of the art facilities, highly trained staff and advanced medical equipment are accessible at our hospital.



New Board Members 2023

Board of Governors



Tricia I. Michie

Tricia Michie is a lifetime Midlander and longtime friend and supporter of Midland Memorial Foundation. Her passion for people and understanding for quality healthcare in the Midland community makes her an invaluable advocate for Midland Health. She also serves on the Development Committee of the Midland College Foundation Board. Most recently she has worked to help establish the free adult clinic, Leslie's Place, a partnership of Midland Health, Texas Tech Physicians and Casa de Amigos.



Claire Woodcock

Claire Woodcock is a treasure in the philanthropic community because of her dedication to numerous nonprofits including Midland Memorial Foundation. In addition to her commendable support to Midland Health, Claire is currently serving as board member for Basin PBS, Museum of the Southwest, Bynum School, and Museum of New Mexico Foundation. She has also served on the board for Need to Read, High Sky, Hospice of Midland, and Safe Place.

Memorial Forum

The purpose of the Forum is to introduce emerging leaders to Midland Memorial Foundation and to provide them with broad exposure to the work of Midland Memorial Foundation and Midland Memorial Hospital. Midland Memorial Foundation looks forward to the dynamic experience and knowledge this group will bring to the Memorial Forum.

We would like to welcome our newest members:

Hill Davenport Matthew Norwood Sherman Jameson Alicia Hudson Emily Holeva Shaun Rainey

Governors Emeritus

We would like to thank Mary B. Kennedy for her longtime commitment to our hospital and support of Midland Memorial Foundation. She has graciously served on the Board of Governors since 2012 and we look forward to her staying on the board in an advisory capacity as a Governors Emeritus.



Ribbon Cutting was held on Thursday, November 3 for the newly-built Ronald McDonald Family Room



Midland Memorial Hospital and Ronald McDonald House Charities of the Southwest recently held a ribbon cutting to celebrate the opening of the Ronald McDonald Family Room. The room is located on the fourth floor of Midland Memorial Hospital and provides a personal respite inside the hospital for families of children undergoing medical treatment. The Ronald McDonald Family Room offers a living room, kitchen, and laundry facilities free of charge to any family who has a hospitalized child.

"Ronald McDonald House Charities of the Southwest is excited for our new partnership with Midland Memorial Hospital. We are looking forward to expanding our reach in Midland to

serve more families and children with the newly built Ronald McDonald Family Room at MMH. The Family Room will provide families a place to rest and regroup while remaining just steps away from their child. We are grateful to Midland Memorial Hospital and the Midland community for welcoming us. We are eager to work with MMH and the community to ensure families remain close together when their child needs medical care," said Emmanuel Ramirez, President & CEO of RMHC of the Southwest.

"We are thrilled to partner with Ronald McDonald House Charities to offer this resource to our families at Midland Memorial Hospital," said Lori Dyess, Director of Women's and Children's Services at MMH. "A comfortable place for families to gather close to their child while receiving medical care is irreplaceable."

Midland Health Scholarship Program

Midland Memorial Foundation is excited to announce the newly established Midland Health Scholarship Program Fund to address the pressing need for entry-to-practice certifications that serve a critical need in the hospital. Such certifications include AND, LVN, CAN, Respiratory Therapy, Radiology Technician, Phlebotomy, Pharmacy Technician and Surgical Technician.

Partnering with Midland College, Midland Health's focus is on awarding tuition assistance in exchange for a work commitment post-graduation for a term dependent on their course of study. Offering tuition assistance



to financially constrained students will help secure employment at Midland Health. The development of more graduates and future Midland Health employees will facilitate outstanding care and meet the complex healthcare needs of the Midland community and surrounding areas. We are anticipating 33 in the initial year with a goal of 80% capture and in the second year, 48 participants with the same 80% capture goal. With the support of an anonymous donation of \$100,000, future students in our community will have the ability to begin their careers in the healthcare field.



Thank You for Your Generous Contributions

Cumulative contributions received by Midland Memorial Foundation between October 20, 2022 - February 9, 2023.

MEMORIAL SOCIETY

The Jeff and Nada Mae Davis Charitable Foundation

CORNERSTONE SOCIETY

B. R. Greathouse Testamentary Trust Elizabeth and Bob Davenport, Jr. Mrs. Nancy Gibson Mr. and Mrs. T. Scott Hickman Pink The Basin Salehi Family Foundation Mr. Douglas Scharbauer The Beal Foundation

PATRON SOCIETY

Mr. and Mrs. Don Carruth

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Davenport, Sr. Rosalind Redfern Grover Estate of Helen G. Harrison Howard Hodge Unitrust John and Maurine Cox Foundation Mr. and Mrs. Earl Michie Mr. and Mrs. Paul Morrow Mr. and Mrs. L. D. Sipes, Jr. The Marshal Verne Ross Foundation Mr. and Mrs. Carroll M. Thomas

FOUNDERS SOCIETY

Mr. James M. Alsup Ms. Ellen Anguish Ms. Nancy L. Anguish Mr. Steve Anguish **Bryant Family Foundation** Mrs. Margaret A. Cobb Mrs. Sue P. Dorr Mr. and Mrs. Alan Douglas Mr. Duke W. Edwards II Ms. Julie Edwards Mr. and Mrs. Tevis Herd Mr. and Mrs. Harry B. Hinkle Mr. and Mrs. Jay B. Horton Dr. and Mrs. Ronald W. Ingram Mr. and Mrs. Bert G. Johnson Mr. and Mrs. Tom E. Johnson Mrs. Mary B. Kennedy Mr. and Mrs. Steve Kuzmich Mr. and Mrs. Scott T. Petersen

Ms. Ann Poteet Potts and Sibley Foundation Mrs. Margaret Purvis Mr. and Mrs. Steven Robinson Mr. and Mrs. David Rogers Dr. Glenn A. Rogers Scharbauer Foundation Mr. and Mrs. Chip Smith Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Sparks The Prairie Foundation Wavne and Io Ann Moore Charitable Foundation

LEADERS SOCIETY

Mr. and Mrs. A.J. Agarwal

Mr. I. Devin Alsup Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Angelo, Jr. Mr. and Mrs. Larry J. Bell Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Bell Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Bell Mr. and Mrs. James C. Brown Mr. Craig A. Campbell Mr. and Mrs. Richard Coats Mrs. Mary de Compiegne Mr. and Mrs. Zach Doss Mr. and Mrs. Larry Edgerton Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Floyd Mrs. George H. Glass Mr. and Mrs. William Granberry Mr. and Mrs. Rick Gustafson Head for the Cure Ms. Addie Hillman Dr. and Mrs. William Klingensmith IV Mr. and Mrs. James R. Leeton, Jr. Marshall & Winston, Inc. Mr. and Mrs. Russell Meyers Mr. and Mrs. John F. O'Connor, III Ojos Ventures LLC Mr. and Mrs. Joseph I. O'Neill III Ms. Peggy O'Shaughnessy Patsy and Michael Hochman Charitable Foundation Mr. and Mrs. Wes Perry Mrs. Karen Scharbauer Mr. and Mrs. James R. Small Mr. and Mrs. George S. Smith Mr. and Mrs. David Stone Mr. and Mrs. Joel D. Talley Tolleson Wealth Management Mrs. Kathy Valle Mr. and Mrs. Wes Ware Mr. and Mrs. Mark Wheeler Mr. and Mrs. Jack B. Wilkinson, Jr. Mrs. Modesta Williams Mr. Lee F. Wood, Jr. Mrs. Becky Yarborough

LEADERSHIP COUNCIL

Mr. and Mrs. Javaid Anwar Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Benson Mr. G.W. Brock Ms. Michelle K. Brock Mr. Joe M. Calverley and Mrs. Carmen Johnson Mr. and Mrs. Jack C. Cartwright Ms. Mattie T. Cobb Mr. and Mrs. George M. Cockerham Mr. David W. Cromwell Mr. Harry H. Crow Ms. Mary Dawson Mr. and Mrs. H. Joseph de Compiegne Mr. and Mrs. Briggs Donaldson Ms. Rebecca L. Dorn Mr. Arthur Dragisic Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Dunn Mr. Glen J. Ellis, III Employee Health & Infection Control Staff Dr. Brenda Evans and Mr. Herman Evans The Honorable and Mrs. Donald L. Evans Mr. and Mrs. Pervis Evans Fitz-Patrick Trust Mr. and Mrs. Richard Folger Dr. and Mrs. Norman D. Fry Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Graham Ms. Evalyn Halvorsen Mr. David Harwood Mr. and Mrs. James Henry Mr. and Mrs. Tevis Herd Mr. and Mrs. James Hicks Dr. and Mrs. Merrill C. Horne Mr. and Mrs. L. Bart Hotchkiss Mrs. Gwin D. Jamerson Ms. Darelyn Jobe Mr. and Mrs. Bradley W. Jones Mrs. Lora S. Jones Ms. Robyn Kedzie Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Landreth Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Leach Mr. and Mrs. Harry D. Lewis Mr. and Mrs. Cadell S. Liedtke Ms. Elaine Magruder Ms. Cindy Marriner Mr. and Mrs. M. McDonnold, Jr. Mr. and Mrs. Craig McKown Mr. and Mrs. Leslie G. McLaughlin McWilliams Family Foundation Mr. and Mrs. Richard R. Montgomery Mr. and Mrs. William B. Morgan, Jr. Mr. and Mrs. James D. Moring Mr. and Mrs. Paul L. Morris Mr. and Mrs. Roy Nelson Ms. Diana Neptune

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin B. Pearce

Mr. and Mrs. Steven H. Pruett

Mr. James Plucinski and Mrs. Wendy Purvis

Mr. and Mrs. David J. Pitts



Thank You for Your Generous Contributions

Cumulative contributions received by Midland Memorial Foundation between October 20, 2022 - February 9, 2023.

LEADERSHIP COUNCIL (CONTINUED)

Dr. Debbie P. Reese Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Rudner Mr. and Mrs. Charles Semple Mr. and Mrs. Michael Shapira Mr. and Mrs. Don L. Sparks Mr. and Mrs. Larry A. Stapp Mr. Robert N. Staton Jr. Mr. and Mrs. Ben A. Strickling, III Mr. and Mrs. Kelly Strickling Mr. Steve Strickling Mr. and Mrs. Jack D. Swallow Ms. Dana Taylor Ms. Georgia K. Trobaugh Mr. and Mrs. Robert K. Whitt Mr. and Mrs. Mark Williams Mr. Brantley R. Williamson Mr. and Mrs. Word B. Wilson Ms. Jane Wolf Dr. and Mrs. Charles M. Younger

GIFTS RECEIVED IN HONOR OF FRIENDS **AND LOVED ONES**

Mr. and Mrs. Cheryl & David Albin Mr. and Mrs. Lauren & Craig Aldridge Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Angelo, Jr. Mr. and Mrs. Ed Auler Dr. and Mrs. Vince Bash Mr. and Mrs. Barry Beal Mr. and Mrs. B.J. Beal Mr. and Mrs. Kelly Beal Mr. and Mrs. Stuart Beal Mr. and Mrs. Spencer Beal Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Beal Mr. and Mrs. Carty Beal Mr. and Mrs. Robert Beecherl Mr. and Mrs. John Bergman Mrs. Kay Bird Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Blonkvist Mr. and Mrs. Tim Blonkvist Mr. and Mrs. Justin Bowersock Mr. and Mrs. Thom O'Brien Mr. and Mrs. Danny Brock Mr. and Mrs. Billy Bryant Dr. and Mrs. Loren Bryant Mrs. Susie Burnett Ms. Jan Burrow Mr. and Mrs. Lee Caldwell Mr. and Mrs. Richard Catania The Chandler Family Mrs. Peggy Cowan Mrs. Jeanie Cowden Mrs. June Cowden

The Honorable and Mrs. Thomas Craddick Mrs. Johnna Curle Mrs. Audrey Currie Mr. and Mrs. Robert Davenport, Jr. Mr. and Mrs. F. Ferrell Davis Mrs. Mary de Compiegne Mr. George Dickens Mrs. Duke Edwards Mrs. Julie Edwards The Honorable and Mrs. Donald L. Evans Mr. and Mrs. Ted M. Fergeson Mrs. JoAnn Foster Dr. and Mrs. Shylesh Ganta Mr. and Mrs. Bill Gau Ms. Gina Gibson Mrs. Nancy Gibson Mr. and Mrs. Harry Graham Mr. and Mrs. William Granberry Rosalind Redfern Grover Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Grubb Mr. and Mrs. Stephens Harper Mr. Rhett Hayes Mr. and Mrs. Tevis Herd Mr. and Mrs. Don Hodge Ms. Ioanie Holt Mr. and Mrs. Jay Horton Mr. and Mrs. L. Bart Hotchkiss Mrs. Anneliese Hyde Mr. and Mrs. Mark Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Sikes Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Kirwan

Mr. and Mrs. Rick Lanning

Mr. and Mrs. James Leeton

Mr. and Mrs. Clyde McCall

Dr. William L. McGavran, III

Mr. and Mrs. Earl H. Michie

Dr. Summer & Mr. Reid Merritt

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Morrison

The Reverend & Mrs. Bill Nix

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Person

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph I. O'Neill, III

Mr. and Mrs. Chris Lillis

Mrs. Sue Marshall

Mrs. Judy Martin

Mrs. Denna McGuire

Ms. Judy Duke Miller

Mrs. Eleanor Morse

Mrs. Beverly Muire

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Moats

Mr. and Mrs. Clint Kuzmich, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Don Jones

Mrs. Mary B. Kennedy

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Koen

AND LOVED ONES Dr. Sudhi Agrawal Aggie Anguish Flynt Chancellor IoAnn Foster Robert Halvorsen LeeAnn Hedges Kenny Jonsson Loretta Lyon Bill Madden Dan Moody Oscar Otho Caitlin Pausé Gerald S. Pitts William Rapp DeeAnn & Jeff Salehi Robert A. Spears Dr. Edgar Valle

Mrs. Judy Rankin Mr. Jay Reynolds Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Rodgers The Honorable and Mrs. Rodney Satterwhite Mr. and Mrs. Charles Semple Mr. and Mrs. L.D. Sipes, Jr. Mr. Morris Smith Mrs. Sandra Staley The Staltz Family Mr. and Mrs. Charles Teeple Mr. Bobby Van Husen Mr. and Mrs. Burgess Wade Mrs. Lissa Wagner Mr. and Mrs. Eben Warner Mr. and Mrs. Fred Wetendorf, Ir. Mr. and Mrs. Robert Whitt Mr. and Mrs. Jack B. Wilkinson, Jr. Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Williams Mr. and Mrs. Roy Williamson, Jr. Mr. Lee Wood, Jr. Ms. Amy Wood Ms. Grant Wood Mr. and Mrs. Bob Wood Mr. and Mrs. Gill Wood Mrs. Nancy Woodman Mrs. Lucy Woodside

GIFTS RECEIVED IN MEMORY OF FRIENDS

Dr. and Mrs. Charles M. Younger

Patricia & Dr. Brent Blonkvist William Watson Clifton, Jr. Janet Ward Herb E. Ware III Billy Ray "Pee Wee" Watson Leslie Hendrix Wood

Mrs. Linda Cowden

Named Endowment Funds

Midland Memorial Foundation Endowment Fund

Sudhi Agrawal, M.D. Pediatric Endowment Fund

Alsup Family Endowment Fund

Aggie E. Anguish Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Kathy Blackwell, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Herb and Elizabeth Blankinship Endowment Fund

Dr. Brent and Pat Blonkvist Infant and Children's Endowment Fund

Dr. Edward "Pete" Carter Anesthesiology and Operating Room

Endowment Fund

Reid and Ellen Jo Caskey Endowment Fund

Viola M. Coleman, M.D. Endowment Fund

Peggy and Bob Cowan Emergency Room Endowment Fund

Nadine Craddick Endowment Fund Crandall Family Endowment Fund

J.D. Crawford Endowment Fund

Jimmie and James Currie Family Endowment Fund

Linnie Hall Davidson, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Louise and Decker Dawson Endowment Fund Sue and John Robert Dorr Endowment Fund Susie and Don Evans Endowment Fund Lois and Richard Folger Endowment Fund

John W. Foster, Sr. M.D. Endowment Fund

Edith Anderson Garst and Robert M. Garst Endowment Fund

Richard and Nancy Gibson Endowment Fund Glendorn Equipment Endowment Fund

The B.R. Greathouse and Helen Greathouse Endowment Fund

Arden and Rosalind Redfern Grover Endowment Fund

Kelly Rhodes Grover Endowment Fund Paula and Jim Henry Endowment Fund

Herd Family Endowment Fund

Patsy Hochman, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Nancy S. Hull Endowment Fund

Bettye and Lanny G. Ice, Sr. Endowment Fund

Thomas P. Ingram Endowment Fund K.M. Jastrow Endowment Fund Barbara Tom Jowell Endowment Fund Kavanagh Family Endowment Fund

Ann M. Kleine Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

The Klingensmith's Endowment Fund LaForce Family Endowment Fund Nancy and Joe Liberty Endowment Fund Nancy and Joe Liberty Endowment Fund

Rachel Lyman Endowment Fund

Rachel Lyman ACC Endowment Fund

Edwin H. Magruder, Jr. Endowment Fund

The Marquez Family Endowment Fund

Larry and Dorothy Melzer Physician Recruitment Endowment Fund

Midland Pathologists, P.A. Endowment Fund Bascom Mitchell Family Endowment Fund Bill and Eva Mitchell Endowment Fund Wayne and Jo Ann Moore Endowment Fund

Morrow Family Endowment Fund

NICU Endowment Fund

D'Ann and John R. Norwood Endowment Fund

Ortloff Engineers, Ltd. Endowment Fund Barbara J. O'Shaughnessy Endowment Fund Hal and Sweetie Peck Endowment Fund Roni and Wes Perry Family Endowment Fund

The Pevehouse Family Endowment Fund

Dr. Eileen Piwetz Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Charles H. Priddy Endowment Fund Pruett Family Endowment Fund James H. Purvis Endowment Fund

The Randee and Jack Rathbone Family Endowment Fund

John J. Redfern, Jr. Endowment Fund R. Joan Rhodes Endowment Fund Rogers Family Endowment Fund

Marilee and Ed Runyan Endowment Fund

Billie G. Ruppe, R.N. Nursing Scholarship Endowment Fund

Dorothy Turner Scharbauer Endowment Fund Roxane and Ben Strickling Family Endowment Fund Joseph G. Suckarieh, M.D. Heart Institute Endowment Fund Dr. Edgardo and Kathy Valle Emergency Medical Endowment Fund A.J. & Mary Vogel and Dr. Robert & Debbie Vogel Endowment Fund

The Lissa and Cy Wagner Endowment Fund Herbert E. Ware, III Endowment Fund Billy Ray "Pee Wee" Watson Endowment Fund Clayton and Modesta Williams Endowment Fund Celia and Word Wilson Family Endowment Fund

Leslie Hendrix Wood Endowment Fund

Nancy and Woody Woodman Endowment Fund Charles M. Younger, M.D. Endowment Fund



BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Executive Committee

Richard Coats, Chair Rosalind Redfern Grover, Past Chair Mary Dawson, Secretary Larry Edgerton, Treasurer James M. Alsup, Governance Chair Steven H. Pruett, Investment Chair Wes Perry, Nominating Chair Tevis Herd, Oil and Gas Chair

Javaid Anwar
Barry A. Beal
Michael Black
Craig A. Campbell
Joseph de Compiegne
Nadine Craddick
Sue Dorr
Don Evans

Richard Folger Nancy Gibson Paula A. Henry Anne Johnson Mary B. Kennedy Stephen W. Kuzmich Timothy A. Leach Cadell Ś. Liedtke Tricia J. Michie Paul L. Morris Roy Nelson Joseph O'Neill III Margaret Purvis Glenn A. Rogers, D.D.S. Douglas Scharbauer Gwyn Sparks

Roxanne Strickling

Georgia K. Trobaugh Terry Wilkinson Modesta Williams Celia Wilson Claire Woodcock Charles M. Younger, M.D

Governors Emeriti

Gregory W. Bartha, M.D. Sue Starr Boldrick Thomas M. Bruner Mary de Compeigne Mary B. Kennedy Ann M. Kleine Tim C. Thompson

HONORARY BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Hugh Box, Pecos, TX Marvie Burton, Alpine, TX Larry F. Buxton, M.D., Horseshoe Bay, TX Mark Morgan, Big Spring, TX Dennis Haralson, Seminole, TX Lanny G. Ice, Sr., Monahans, TX Eva Mitchell, Kermit, TX Andrea Warnke, Andrews, TX

MEMORIAL FORUM

Kelly Strickling, *Chair* Hill Davenport Annabelle Gardaphe Reagan Hignojos Emily Holeva Alicia Hudson Sherman Jameson Latoya Mayberry Matthew Norwood Amanda Perry Shaun Rainey Douglas Scharbauer, Jr.

The Leadership Council \$1-\$999
The Leaders Society \$1,000-\$4,999
The Founders Society \$5,000-\$24,999
The Patron Society \$25,000-\$99,999

The Cornerstone Society \$100,000-\$499,999
The Builders Society \$500,000-\$999,999
The Memorial Society \$1,000,000-\$4,999,999
The Pillar Society \$5,000,000+



 $400 \; Rosalind \; Redfern \; Grover \; Parkway \; \bullet \; Midland, \; Texas \; 79701 \; \bullet \; 432.221.1569 \; \bullet \; FAX \; 432.221.4699 \; \bullet \; nancy. woodman@midlandhealth.org \; All the state of the stat$